
 

CWC News 25 October 2018 

PLEASE PASS THIS NEWS ALONG TO OTHER MEMBERS OF YOUR CLUB.  YOU ARE WELCOME TO PUT NEWS OF 

EVENTS INTO YOUR OWN NEWSLETTERS.  
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Administrative Office 

Attn:  Alison Dews 

C/- 16 Kingston Road 

SURREY HILLS  Vic  3127 

Phone/Fax:  (03) 9836 2594 

Mob: 0417 967 425 

E-mail :  councilwoodworkclubs@gmail.com 

Website:  https://www.councilwoodworkclubs.org 
  

 

 

Hi Woodies 

 

Where has the year gone!  I seem to have missed a few months.  Haven't even 

started to think about Christmas yet (plenty of time after Cup Day - famous last 

words!). 

  

Forthcoming Events 

 Studio Furniture 2018 is a partnership between Australian Wood Review and 

Bungendore Wood Works Gallery, as above, and invites people to participate 

in the exhibition.  Further details here   The exhibition will run from  20 

October  2018 to 31 January 2019  

  

 The Bribie and District Woodcrafters Association Annual exhibition and 

competition will be held on Saturday 20
th

 through to Sunday 28
th

 October 

2018, Open from 9.00am to 4.00pm at the Matthew Flinders Gallery Bribie 

Island.  This annual event showcases the competition and the years works of 

the members. Many pieces for sale. 

For details contact Ian Trail 0401134384. 

  

 There is to be a Woodwork Competition as part of the Eden Whale Festival, 

2 - 4 November 2018, at Eden NSW.  A flyer is attached and further 

information is at the Festival Website There looks to be something for 

everyone at the Festival - it's worth having a look at the program.  

  

 Mackay Woodturners Inc would like to extend an invitation to all woodturners, 

especially those who may be travelling and 'missing' their lathe time, to join 
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them at our Seaforth Turnout on the first weekend in November. There is 

accommodation as well as van parking on site. Seaforth is 50 kms north of 

Mackay in sunny Queensland. This is a friendly weekend of turning, sharing, 

pyrography, wood, scrollsawing, turning equipment sales thanks to South 

East Queensland  Woodworking Supplies mobile shop;  chatting, eating (very 

well!) all in a beautiful beachside setting. If you would like a brochure, please 

email secretary Lyn at lyn.egan@ymail.com or President Frank Heron 

at fherons@bigpond.com.  We used to be known as the Proserpine Turnout, 

but sadly Cyclone Debbie blew that away and we have had to relocate to 

Seaforth.  

  

 Eildon and District Woodworking Guild will be presenting their Annual Wood 

and Craft Show again this Melbourne Cup weekend - Saturday 3rd and 

Sunday 4th of November from 10.00 until 4.00 at the Alexandra Town Hall 

in Grant Street.  They will be showcasing local wood work, wood working 

tools and local crafts all for sale. Includes wood turning demonstrations, a 

kids corner, buskers, quilters, spinners, jewellery, soaps, jams and a great 

variety of gifts, a huge raffle and door prizes.  Entry is a gold coin donation. 

  

 If you're in Gympie on 3 - 4 November, you might want to pop along to the 

Ancient Crafts, Rare Trades Expo being held in conjunction with the Gympie 

Rotary Quilt & Craft Spectacular at the Pavilion, Gympie.  They are also 

looking for exhibitors.  More information at their website.  

  

 The 2018 Roundtooit will be held at the Jindabyne Sport and Recreation 

facility on 9 - 11 November 2018.  Bookings are now open.  More details 

are in the attached flyer.  Further information may be obtained from Richard 

Nutt on 0404 020 440 or Kerry Truelove 02 6457 8214 

  

 The Canberra Timber and Working with Wood Show will be held at Canberra 

Racecourse, 9 - 11 November.  A flyer is attached.  

  

 The Bundaberg Woodworkers Guild Inc. are holding their annual Wood and 

Craft Expo on the 17 - 18 November 2018. There will be woodturning and 

scroll saw demonstrations, woodwork items for sale, a host of traders and 

displays. A morning tea and sausage sizzle will be available. For further 

information please contact Stephen Faulkner on 0438192776.  

  

 Barwon Valley Woodwrights are holding their annual Woodcraft Exhibition 

on Saturday 24 and Sunday 25 November, at the Masonic Centre, 25 

Regent Street, Belmont, Victoria.  A flyer is attached.  

  

 The Woodturners Society of Queensland is holding a Woodturning Exhibition 

and Sales on the weekend of 24 - 25 November at the Auditorium, Mt Coot-

tha Botanic Gardens in Toowong, Brisbane. Opening times are 9.00 am to 
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4.00 pm on both days. Free entry. More information on our 

website http://woodturnerssocietyqld.org.au/open-days/woodturning-

exhibition 

  

 Kiama Woodcraft Group's Annual Woodcraft Expo Demonstrations and sales 

by members plus timber sales by All Class Timber Services will be held at 

Kiama Masonic Hall, Collins Street, Kiama NSW. March 9 - 10, 2019 9am – 

4pm Saturday, 9am – 4pm Sunday.   Free entry. Contact: David Bywater, 

Expo Coordinator, Mob: 0425 249 148 

 

  

Snippets from Australian Wood Review 

 Project - Making an Heirloom Stool 

 Pictures - Making a Marking Gauge 

 

 

  

Public Liability Insurance - Certificate of Currency 
Certificates of Currency for our group Public Liability Insurance policy are not 

automatically sent to clubs as many do not require them.  

 

If your club does need a Certificate, it is a simple matter to obtain one.  Just 

contact our broker, Nathan Woodhead at CIA. 

 

Nathan Woodhead 

CIA - Consolidated Insurance Agencies 

332 South Road HAMPTON EAST Vic 3188 

Tel:  1300 4 INSURANCE (1300 446 787) 

www.ciainsurance.com.au 

nathan@ciainsurance.com.au 

*************************************** 

 

  

CWC Website 

 

Don't forget to regularly check our website yet.  The address 

is https://www.councilwoodworkclubs.org/ 
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If your club has a regular newsletter and you'd like to make it available to other clubs 

via the CWC website, please include our email address on your distribution list (or 

give me details of where your newsletter can be downloaded).   

 

Also, please check your club's details and let me know if you wish to have any 

details added, eg your website.  

  

Newsletter Mailing List 
This newsletter goes out to everyone in your club for whom I have an email address.  

If you wish to nominate an extra person within your club to receive the newsletter, 

please let me know.   

 

That's all for now.  If your club is planning an event - or you know of other activities 

that would be of interest to fellow Woodies -  we're happy to include it on the listing 

(but please give plenty of notice).  Lots of members travel and they are interested to 

know about events that might be on when they are in that area.   

 

All the best to you and your fellow club members (and families of course) 

 

Regards 

 

Alison 

 

Alison Dews 

Council of Woodwork Clubs Administration 

  

 

 

  

 

President:  

Rob Allan 

03 5776 2178 

roballan@hotkey.net.au 
   

Secretary: 

Judy Wheeler 

03 9386 1230 

jwheels@melbpc.org.au 
  

 

Treasurer: 

Max Grigg 

0419 364 236  

max_grigg@bigpond.com.au 
   

 

 


